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Galloway, NJ – Grace Hanlon, executive director of the state Division of Travel and 
Tourism, told representatives of southern New Jersey’s tourism industry and the media 
that despite the lingering effects of Hurricane Sandy, “We are stronger than the storm.” 

Hanlon was the keynote speaker at the fifth Jersey Shorecast, an event hosted by the 
Lloyd D. Levenson Institute of Gaming, Hospitality & Tourism (LIGHT) of The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey at Stockton Seaview. College President Herman 
Saatkamp introduced Hanlon. 

The tourism director said the state is investing $25 million in promoting the Jersey 
shore’s readiness for the summer season, and that despite the storm, $80 billion in 
tourism revenue returned to New Jersey in 2012. 

She and other panelists at the event agreed that 2013 looks even better. 

Dr. Israel Posner, executive director of the Lloyd D. Levenson Institute, said the 

mailto:Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu


-Continued from page 1- 

http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/facebook/images/Distinguished%20Leadership%20Award.jpg
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/facebook/images/Grace.jpg

